
I live in Southern Oregon and am concerned about small organic farmers being free of GMO 

contamination. Patent holders should be held responsible for damage done to organic 

farmers by these crops. Please support this bill. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Susan Delles 

2801 sykes creek rd 

Rogue River OR 97537 

sdelles@jeffnet.org 
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